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Together Everyone Achieves More

Friday 7 February, 2020

tvendly coming up!

Wed 5 Feb Basketball Tournament cl.4
Fri 7 Feb Norwich City Y5/6 Boys Football
Tournament & Swimming Tournament
W/b Fri 10 RE Week

Fri 14 Feb Norwich City Y5/6 Girls Football
Tournament

Feb Wed 26 Feb Olly Day in school - Road
Safety talk

Half term Mon 17/2/20 to Fri 21/2/20
W/b Mon 2 Mar Book Week

Thurs 5 Mar World Book day

Mon 9 Mar Y1 & Y2 to visit Norwich
Cathedral and Norwich Bangladeshi
Mosque

Mon 9 Mar to Wed 11 Mar

Parents Meetings

W/b Mon 16 Mar Families Week

Wed 18 Mar CASMA concert (Cl.3 to
Norwich Citadel)

Fri 20 Mar Class Photographs

Mon 23 to Wed 25 March Cl. 3 to Holt Hall
Tues 31 Mar Egg Drop Challenge

Wed 1 April — Last day of term

Easter Service in All Saints Church
10.30AM

Easter Holidays Thursday 2 April to Friday
17 April

Summer Term starts Monday

20 April

Friday 24 Maths Morning from 9AM —
10AM (Parents invited into the school)
Fri 8 May BANK HOLIDAY
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From the Librarians
LIBRARIAN FUNDRAISER
FOR BOOK WEEK

BOOK DONATIONS

We are organising a children’s book
tombola for Book Week. The money
we raise will buy new books for our
new section in the library for
immerging independent readers.

Please drop off book donations at
the Mary Fairman Room from 10t
February.

More exciting news will follow next
week regarding Book Week.

VYVVYVYVVVYYVVYVVVYVYVYYYY
Don’t forget the library will be open Friday
y 14% February afterschool 3.10pm.

- All children that take a book out will receive

a Valentine’s chocolate and kindness
bookmark.
VYVVVVVVYYVVVVVYVVRVYYYYYY

When a child loses their hair to cancer, the Little
Princess Trust provides a free, real hair wig to help

restore confidence and identity. suzanna Gent in Year 5
showed considerable compassion and courage recently by having her
long, ginger hair cut and donating it to this charity. Suzanna spoke
very eloquently in assembly about her reasons for having her hair cut
(it had been growing for 2 years) so it could be used to make a
natural hair wig. She explained that not many children had her hair
colour. She wanted to help those children recovering from cancer,
with the same ginger colour hair as she has, ensuring they could have
a real hair wig.

We were all moved by her thoughtful and caring attitude.

Whole School
Attendance
This Term

South Norfolk Basketball Tournament vy mae H & paniel R) Class 4

performed incredibly well in this tough competition. Three teams took part; Team 1 came first in
the first division, taking a medal back home! Team 2, in the second division, came joint first with

(to date)
97.89%

Morley Primary School leading to a tense shootout, ending 1 nil to Morley (meaning
Wreningham got second place). Team 3 (also in the Second division), worked hard but came 6th.

Everyone was competitive and played well. Well done to all the players who took part!

Stars of the Week Class 1 Freddie, Dylan Class 2 Hannah G,
Zachary K Class 3 Stanley P-E, Elisa B Class 4 Suzanna G, Evie F




